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Dear Y6 Parents, %% schools Partnership

Children’s Mobile Phone Permission

Children should only bring their phones into school if they are walking to school
alone or walking home alone and they need to have them in case of an emergency.

If your child fits the above criteria, could you please sign and return the slip below to
indicate that due to safety reasons you wish your child to bring a phone into school.
If they do not fit the criteria, a mobile phone does not need to be brought into school
and should be left at home.

Please note that your child will need to switch his/her phone off completely before
entering the school grounds and will need to hand their phone in to a designated
member of staff at the beginning of the school day. The school accepts no
responsibility for lost, stolen or damaged mobile phones that are brought to school.

All mobile phones should be turned off until the child has left the school grounds.

If your child doesn’t follow these rules and misuses their phone, the school will
withdraw permission for them to bring it.

Yours sincerely,
SReynolds
Mrs Sarah Reynolds

Headteacher

Mobile Phone Permission

| wish my child class

to have their mobile phone in school. | understand that it
needs to be handed in at the beginning of the day and switched off whilst on the
school premises.

| understand that mobile phones are brought to school entirely at the owner's risk.
The school accepts no responsibility for lost, stolen or damaged mobile phones.

| also understand that should my child misuse their phone, the school will withdraw
permission for them to bring it.

Parent Signature

Print Name
Dated
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